
Pennsylvania	Prospectors	June	2018	Meeting	Minutes	
	
The	June	2018	Meeting	of	the	PA	Prospectors	was	held	on	Saturday	June	16th	at	the	
Frank	Gray	Property.	There	were	25	members	present	in	all.	President	Gary	led	us	
in	the	pledge	at	approximately	11:30	AM.	
	
Role	call	of	officers	was	taken.	All	officers	were	in	attendance.	
	
The	minutes	of	the	May	2018	meeting	were	read,	and	approved	on	motion	by	Bill	
Beahm	and	Dixie	Dawson.	The	Treasurer’s	report	as	well	as	current	bills	were	read,	
and	were	approved	on	motion	of	Claude	Martin	and	Linda	Houseknecht.	
	
A	brief	report	was	made	about	the	property	and	Fran	has	everything	looking	great	
as	always.	The	portable	bathrooms	were	cleaned	for	the	meeting,	and	the	club	
would	pay	half	of	the,	plus	the	meeting	cost.	
	
The	July	outing	was	briefly	considered	in	detail	and	a	checklist	was	read	off.	Things	
are	taking	shape	nicely,	food,	activities,	and	all	looking	good.	
	
Frank’s	neighbor	might	be	interested	in	setting	up	a	spot	at	the	outing	to	sell	some	
things,	and	it	was	inquired	whether	to	charge	and	how	much.	Logic	dictated	that	as	
a	site	space	would	be	occupied,	it	should	fall	under	the	rules	as	if	camping.	Don	and	
Sharon	beagle	may	consider	that	option	as	well.	
	
We	opted	not	to	do	burgers	and	dogs	because	there	was	another	thing	going	on	at	
the	property	for	later	in	the	day	and	we	need	to	clear	out	a	bit	earlier.	
	
Tony	Burkey	had	told	SecreTreasurer	Jim	that	the	invoice	for	the	web	page	came	in	
and	he	paid	it.	He	said	it	would	be	his	donation	to	the	club.	Tony	was	acknowledged	
and	thank	by	the	club	for	his	grand	gesture.	Thanks	again	Tony!	
	
Reports	being	finished,	the	drawings	were	held,	a	closing	blessing	from	Chaplain	
Claude	was	given,	and	our	pot	luck	was	enjoyed	by	all.	
	


